
 

 

 

 

 

We will host an Open House 
on Thursday,  August 3, 

2017 from  6:30pm-8:00pm.                           

 
We welcome you to join us, 
visit your child’s new class-
room, meet the teachers and 
other Wellington families.  
Spend a little time...or stay 
for a while. 
 
We will have light refresh-
ments and activities for the 
children.   
 
We look forward to seeing 
you there!!! 

OPEN HOUSE 

Wellington Academy 

It is hard to believe another 
school year is about to begin! 
We want to thank everyone for 
their patience and understanding 
during the transition this past 
year and for entrusting your child 
in our care.   
 
Children will change classrooms 
on August 14.  Just a reminder 
about some important policies: 
 
**All students, including VPK, 
need to be in their classroom 
and ready to participate at 
9:00am. 
**Breakfast is served from 7:00
-9:00am.  Please do not bring 
any outside food (donuts, 
cookies, etc.) unless prear-
ranged with the office due to 
dietary restrictions. 
**Please do not bring toys from 
home.  Books for the teacher to 
share with the class are wel-
come. 

A NEW YEAR 

The annual registration fee for 
the upcoming school year was 
due on July 1, 2017.  If you have 
not yet paid your child’s registra-
tion fee, please remember to re-
mit as soon as possible.  We want 
to ensure that your child has a 
space reserved for the next 
school year! 

REGISTRATION REMINDER 

AUGUST, 2017 

 
Themes:     All About Me   Letter:            A,B,C,D           
                  My Family   Number:         0,1,2 
                  Making New Friends  Color/Shape:  Green/Yellow 
                   Apples       Circle/Square 

AUGUST 

3 OPEN HOUSE 

  6:30-8:00pm 

 


